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No : 804/IPA/V/2025 
 

26 May 2025 
 

To:  

IPA Standing Committee Members, 
 

 

Dear IPA Standing Committee Members,  

 

We are pleased to announce the election of the new Executive Committee 

representing the regions of the International Pediatric Association. This committee 

will play a vital role in guiding our initiatives and enhancing our efforts to improve 

pediatric healthcare globally. 

 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to the elected members: 

 

North America Sara Helen Goza 

Latin America Marcela Fama Pereira 

Central Asia Elif N Özmert 

Europe Leyla Namazova-Baranova 

Asia Pacific Aman Bhakti Pulungan 

Middle East and North Africa Basim Al-Zoubi 

Sub Saharan Africa Ekanem Ekure 

 

 

As they embark on this important journey, we wish them every success in their new 

roles. Their leadership and dedication will be instrumental in advancing our mission 

and supporting pediatric professionals around the world. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to the International Pediatric 

Association. Together, we can make a significant impact on the health and well-

being of children everywhere. 
 

Best Regards, 
 
 

    
Dr. Joseph Haddad  Dr. Naveen Thacker  
IPA President  IPA Executive Director  
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